
CURSILLO MOVEMENT 
Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph MO 

 
 
De Colores! 
 

ANNUAL BBQ APPRECIATION DINNER/PICNIC 
 

Sunday, August 16, 2015 – 2:00 PM 
 

All Cursillistas and Their Families 
 
Please accept this INVITATION to join your brothers and sisters in Christ starting at 
2:00 PM (we won’t start eating until around 3:00 PM), Sunday, August 16, 2015, for 
our Annual BBQ Appreciation Dinner/Picnic.  It is a meal of “Thanksgiving” for those 
involved in and supporting the Cursillo Movement.  We will gather in the Holy Spirit to 
share friendship and of course the meal. 

 
This invitation is to all who have attended a Cursillo Weekend, their spouses and 
families, even if the spouse has not attended a Cursillo Weekend.  Spouses and 
families are much appreciated for their support also.  Please pass the word to all your 
brother and sister Cursillistas you know in case they are not on our mailing list.  You 
may also invite those who are considering attending a Cursillo Weekend. 
 
For food planning purposes we need your RSVP by August 11.  Please RSVP with 
your name and the number attending by email to Amy Schwind at   
amyschwind@gmail.com   or call (816) 914-3069. 
 
We will gather picnic style at the East Shelter in Smith’s Fork Park at Smithville 
Lake, which is right behind the dam next to the spillway.  Directions as you are 
coming north on Highway 169 to Smithville:  At the third light, take a right (east) 
onto Main Street (DD Highway); go through town for about 3 miles; take a left 
(north) to Smithville Dam (Litton Way Road); take an immediate left onto the 
access road which will take you behind the dam; shelter is at bottom of the hill.  
Click here for a map.  If you get lost on the way or need directions, call Rick Schwind 
at (816) 547-8325. 
 
Little change in menu – burgers and hotdogs, buns, condiments, and tableware will be 
provided, so bring your favorite potluck side dishes, appetizers, or desserts to share. 
 
It is picnic style, so bring your dish(s) to share, drinks, lawn chairs, bug spray, yard 
games, kites, etc…that you would normally take to a picnic.  You can also fish the 
spillway right there as well. 
 
Hope to see you there – please remember to RSVP – God Bless! 
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https://www.google.com/maps/place/Smith+Fork+Park+Campground/@39.3956873,-94.5583616,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0:0x7057e8fc36b26ddc

